
 
 
 
 
 
 
SEA/AW/da/Sports Day letter 
 
21st June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Sports Day Qualifiers - Tuesday 29th June 2021 
 
We are looking forward to our Sports Day Qualifiers event on Tuesday 29th June 2021.  All 
pupils will be expected to participate during one of their lessons.  The successful pupils will 
be entered for the Sports Day Final to be held on Monday 19th July. 
 
All Pupils will be expected to arrive to school wearing their PE kit. 
 
PE kit: 

o Plain black shorts or tracksuit bottoms 
o Plain white t-shirt  
o Trainers  
o Plain black sweatshirt (optional) – No hoods  

 
Pupils should not arrive in any other clothing that is not following the Academy’s PE kit 
policy.  No Jewellery will be allowed, this will need to be confiscated and given back at the 
end of the day if pupils do wear items of jewellery.  
 
All pupils are advised to bring plenty of water with them for the day, pupils will still be in 
normal lessons and take part in Sports Day Qualifiers during one of these lessons.  
 
Yours sincerely 
        

     
   
 
 
Mr A Seager      Mr A Woodall 
Headteacher      Head of PE 
 
 
 
 
 
 


